
Headlice  

We are asking all parents to be vigilant in 
checking children’s hair regularly and for all 
children to have their hair tied back. If we 
all work together we can try to eradicate 

this problem. 

Packed Lunches 

Please do not send your child to school 
with nut based snacks or peanut butter 

sandwiches as we have children in school 
with serious nut allergies. 

 

 

Year 3/4 Easter Performances 

Monday 7th April at 9:00am 

Tuesday 8th April at 2:00pm 

Milk Bottle Tops 

Thank you for all your help with  

collecting milk bottle tops for the  

Yorkshire Cancer Research.  

 

Please continue to bring them into school. 

 

Break up - Thursday 10th April at 2:30pm (No ACE club) 
Return to school - Tuesday 22nd April 

  

The light nights are here and children 
want to stay out longer.  

Talk to your children about staying safe on 
their bikes, remembering to wear their  

helmets, avoid the water at the park and 
staying away from strangers. 

 
During the coming weeks, school will talk 

to the children about these things to  
ensure that they stay safe. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for taking part in our red nose 
day activities.  

We raised £63! 

Choir 

Choir will be continuing after half term. The 
first session will start on Monday 28th 

April at 8:15am 

School Meals 

Please remember to book your child's 
school meals for when we return. They 

need to be booked a week in advance or 
you can book for each term. Any problems 

please call our main office. 


